HARVARD PUBLIC SCHOOLS

www.psharvard.org

27A Massachusetts Avenue • Harvard, Massachusetts • 01451 (978) 456-4140 • FAX (978) 456-8592



July 24, 2023

Dear Harvard Schools Trust Members,

Thank you so much for your generous grants over the 2022-2023 school year. These grants have given the district the ability to enhance physical spaces, provide students with materials essential to their learning, fund field trips opportunities, and many more educational endeavors. Students at both the Hildreth Elementary School and the Bromfield School have benefitted from the kindness of the Harvard Schools Trust and it is very much appreciated.

We look forward to continuing to work with you in the upcoming school year.

Sincerely,

Linda G. Dwight